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June 5,  2020 

Homebound  
Mission Statement: Assisting families in the development of the whole child through the power of the Gospel. 

Upcoming Events 
 

Sunday, June 7 
 Voter’s Meeting to call 

Director of Music & 8th 
grade teacher 12:15 
Upper Sanctuary 

Monday, July 13 
 Registration packets 

available outside the 
school office. 

Wednesday, August 26 
 1st day of school 
 

 

 

If you did not return books and pick up your leftover items from classrooms, please contact the 
school office to schedule a time. 715-848-0166 or bellmanV@trinitynet.org.  

 

If you did not pick up your child’s gym clothes from their gym lockers please do so outside the 
school office by Friday, June 12th. All items remaining after that date will be donated. 

 

Lost and Found is located outside of the school office. Items will be available until Friday, June 
12th, then they will be donated. 

 

Tuition statements were sent out to those who still owe 2019-20 tuition. Tuition is due                
by June 15. 

 

FAREWELL to three Trinity teachers. We thank Sandy Rabin, John Burns and Jenna Lane for 
their dedicated service to our children and families. These faithful leaders will be missed. We pray 
for the Lord to guide and bless them as they begin a new chapter in their journey. 

 

The 8th Grade Teacher Call Committee will present their recommendation of candidate to the 
congregation at a voter’s meeting in the Upper Sanctuary on Sunday, June 7 at 12:15pm. There 
will also be an update on the 5K teaching position. 

 

The 5th grade call committee is conducting interviews and is still seeking names of potential 
5th grade teachers. Please keep the call committee  and the process in your prayers. 

 

The church/school office will be open every weekday 7-12noon during the summer for your 
needs. We encourage all to follow social distancing guidelines. 

 

We understand that although the Co-VID crisis is winding down at this time, it may come back 
in the next school year. Trinity Lutheran School is working hard to have our plan finalized to 
share with parents as soon as possible. 

 

 

  

 

  

  Download Family Invitation Letter with 
School Code Download Family Invitation Letter with 
School Code  

https://www.ageoflearning.com/school_closure_pdf/ParentLetter_AofL_SCHOOL8433.pdf
https://www.ageoflearning.com/school_closure_pdf/ParentLetter_AofL_SCHOOL8433.pdf
https://www.ageoflearning.com/school_closure_pdf/ParentLetter_AofL_SCHOOL8433.pdf
https://www.ageoflearning.com/school_closure_pdf/ParentLetter_AofL_SCHOOL8433.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
                                        

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Accredited through NLSA. Trinity Lutheran School admits students of any race, color, national and ethnic origin. 

The Day School Ministry Board (DSM) meets the first Tuesday of every month at 5:30pm in Room 203.  Parents are                   
welcome to attend.  If you wish to address the board, please contact the school office to be added to the agenda by calling 
715-848-0166. Day School Ministry Board Members are listed below:  
Barbara Emerson (Chair) bsemerson1@aol.com               John Schult– john.schult@cellcom.com 
Shannon Egner—shannon.egner@gmail.com                    Jami Olcott—Jami.olcott@co.marathon.wi.us   
Jerry Rhoden—jerry_rhoden@hotmail.com                 Brian Seehafer– bseehafer496@gmail.com 
Marie Traska– traska5@charter.net        
Bill Zuelsdorff (Principal) zuelsdorffb@trinitynet.org      Gina Maroszek—(Assistant Principal) marosekg@trinitynet.org 


